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The United States strongly condemns the attack carried out today on a tourist
bus in Giza. Our deepest condolences go out to the families of those killed
and we wish a quick recovery for those injured. We are unaware of any
American citizen casualties at this time. We stand with all Egyptians in the
fight against terrorism and support the Egyptian government in bringing the
perpetrators of this attack to justice.
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